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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Year 5 PE session at Wolsingham Comprehensive School 

 

I am writing to apologise for the confusion regarding the Year 5 PE session yesterday afternoon. 

Wolsingham Comprehensive informed us at 11.30am that the session was cancelled and that the 

sessions would start on Thursday 12th January. We had previously confirmed with the comp that 

our children would start their sessions on 5th January, hence the text reminder to bring their PE 

kits. 

 

Due to the fact that we were expecting our children to have lunch at Wolsingham Comp, Taylor 

Shaw did not have lunches ordered in line with their menu choices. There was sufficient food for 

every child and we decided to let the year 5 children have their lunch last so that they could have a 

choice of meals. 

 

We expect our year 5 children to begin the PE sessions next Thursday and every Thursday for this 

half term. They will therefore require their PE kits and will have their lunch provided at 

Wolsingham. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
Mr S Myers 
Headteacher 
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